5/14/2004
Warm Lake Cabin Owners

Low Well Water Alert

Unfortunately we had another dry year at Warm Lake and again our well did
not recharge to its normal level. We are starting this year 30 feet lower than
last year so conserving water is very critical. If we do not all work hard at
saving water we have the potential of the well running dry by July.

Please, limit your use. Wash dishes once a day and flush the toilet at the
most once daily.

The water right for Chipmunk has been in the Forest Services name since it
was filed in 1937. We have filed over the top of the Forest Service and have
been told by the Idaho Water Resource Dept. that the water right should pass
on to us. The adjudication of this water right will take place next year but I
feel that we are now in a position were we can count on having the water
right to Chipmunk Creek, something that we needed to have in place before
spending money on a water filtration system.

We are actively looking at filtration systems but this will not help us through
this year. Please conserve water to the up most degree.

Ken Hunter
Warm Lake Water Board

PS This has nothing to do with the water. For the last couple of years my
wife and I have been debating selling our cabin. We now have it up for sale.
If you know someone who would be interested please let me know. Thanks




